CONSUMER PROTECTION FELLOWSHIP OPPORTUNITY – Summer 2022
 
The University of Oregon’s Consumer Protection Research Fund will be hiring a part time Student Fellow for the summer of 2022.  The student fellow will organize programming relating to consumer protection research in Oregon.  Such programming might include panels, CLE, roundtable discussions, educational materials, community engagement, and social media outreach.  Students from both the Eugene and Portland campuses are eligible to apply.
 
The work will involve up to 20 hours per week during the summer according to the student fellow’s availability and the scope of the project(s) that the student undertakes.  Students may undertake a fellowship along with other summer employment.  Highly motivated students may also work more than 20 hours for the Fund if they propose and undertake programming that demands full time work.

The funding for the program came about through a 2014 jury trial in the case of Scharfstein v. BP West Coast Product, where the plaintiffs alleged that more than two million consumers in Oregon and the Pacific Northwest were charged an unauthorized transaction fee at the gas pump. The case resulted in a large jury verdict, and some of the remaining unclaimed funds were awarded to the University of Oregon for consumer protection research.  
 
FELLOWSHIP ROLE
 
The summer fellow will be organizing a symposium relating to consumer protection in the fall term.  The fellow may also organize other CLEs for law practitioners and will partner with other UO departments to co-sponsor presentations on various topics of interest.  
  
The fellowship position will be compensated at the hourly rate applicable to law student research assistants.   

Student fellows will be supervised by Professor Elizabeth Tippett, who chairs the Consumer Protection Research Grant Program, as well as the Oregon Law staff administering the program.
 
APPLICATION INSTRUCTIONS
 
To apply for a summer fellowship, please draft an email to Professor Tippett at tippett@uoregon.edu describing your interest in consumer protection and the ways in which you could add value to the program.  Please attach your resume and indicate any other commitments you have scheduled for the summer.  Students who submit their application before April 30, 2022 will have priority for this position.
